From: cd Bewley [
Sent: April 13, 2022 3:18 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject: Don‘t pass non-resident taxes

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **
Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous ouvrez une piéce
jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

Poorly thought through, discriminatory and shortsighted. Doesn’t help create affordable housing where it’s
needed. Will encourage 27,000 non-residents to rethink their commitment to Nova Scotia. Big loss to province long
term.--

Regards,

Ed Bewley
Owner/Manager





